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OMB No. 3145-New
Expiration Date: XX/XX/XXXX

Subject: Reminder: Help us improve the Noyce Program – Participate in a focus 
group

Dear [NAME],
 
We are following up on our previous email inviting you to participate in a 60-
minute interview for the Noyce Program evaluation. We thank you again for 
recently completing the demographic questionnaire for the evaluation, and we are 
interested in hearing more of your perspectives about STEM teacher 
preparation/leadership and the Noyce Program.

Your feedback is crucial for our evaluation to (a) understand overall perceptions of 
the Noyce Program from both individuals who have applied for and/or received a 
Noyce award and those who have never applied and/or been awarded and (b) 
identify what is working well and opportunities for growth.

As with the demographic questionnaire, we will do everything we can to keep your 
interview responses confidential, and we will not share individually identifiable 
information with anyone (including NSF staff or other Noyce project members) 
outside of the WKC Evaluation Team.

Please use the following link to schedule a timeslot for your interview:
[LINK]
 
If none of these times work for you or if you have any questions, please contact 
WKCNoyceEval@WhitworthKee.com or reply to this message. If you would like 
additional information about the evaluation, please visit the evaluation website: 
https://whitworthkee.com/nsf-noyce-program-evaluation/. If you’d like to learn more
about WhitworthKee Consulting, you can find more information at the WKC website: 
https://whitworthkee.com/. 
 
Sincerely,
 
The WhitworthKee Consulting Evaluation Team
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